
 

THE GOOD SHEPHERD FOUNDATION 

1128 Royal Palm Beach Blvd. 

Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411. 

http://www.thegoodshepherdfoundation.org/ 

Dear Current and Potential Donors: 

This pandemic is something most of us have never experienced in our lifetime.   Even 

though we are unable to report how many of the people in our communities in Haiti, have 

contracted the infection, we do know that they have been affected.   The borders to the 

Dominican Republic have been closed due to the pandemic.  This has resulted in the 

inability to get supplies, including medications.  We have seen an increase in medications 

costs for our clinic.    

In Haiti at the Good Shepherd Foundation clinic, our medical staff have continued to make 

their way out to the community to serve our patients despite the pandemic. We can’t even 

imagine the challenges they face during this time of political unrest, riots and other 

challenges that would have kept most of us from even attempting to drive to a clinic site 

to serve a remote community with medical care. Despite everything going on, our doctors, 

nurses and support staff have continued to visit the community to hold our monthly clinic. 

We need your help to provide more frequent care. 

While cases of COVID-19 in Haiti remain relatively low, there is still a lack of basic medical 

care in many communities. Fortunately, the Good Shepherd Foundation’s staff has 

faithfully continued to treat our patients at our monthly clinic, despite many 

challenges.  So many of our patients experience more serious conditions than necessary 

because they have to wait for care for up to three weeks until our next clinic.  A twice a 

month clinic would enable us to catch these health concerns before they become more 

serious and potentially life-threatening.    

Click here to read a more detailed report from the head physician at our clinic.   

 

 

Here are some ways that you can make a difference with your donation. 

http://www.thegoodshepherdfoundation.org/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/vr903s74kmqzxv3/Annual%20Appeal%20Blog-Clinic%20Summary%2012-2020.docx?dl=0


• $10 covers medical care for 1 person for 1 clinic visit 
• $50 covers the salary of 1 nurse for 1 clinic event 
• $85 covers the cost of 1 doctor for 1 clinic event 
• $900 covers the cost of 1 nurse for 1 clinic every 3 weeks for a year 
• $1500 covers the cost of 1 doctor for 1 clinic every 3 weeks for a year 
• $850 provides medications for an entire clinic event 

  

Donate online via our website or send us a check.  

http://www.thegoodshepherdfoundation.org/donation-pledge/ 

If you prefer, you can mail your check to: 

The Good Shepherd Foundation 

1128 Royal Palm Beach Blvd  

Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 

 
Telephone 860-805-1006 and speak to Linda McGurn, if you have questions 

 

Wishing you a blessed Christmas and peace-filled New Year, 

Linda McGurn 

Linda McGurn                                                                                                                                     

Vice President 

http://www.thegoodshepherdfoundation.org/donation-pledge/

